
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Buffalo Charter School 

Weekly Newsletter – March 21, 2025 

Dear SBCS Families, 

What a great week here at SBCS!  Special thanks to the awesome STEAM Night 

committee as they put on a tremendous event this week.  Thank you to all of the parents 

who came out!  As always, there are upcoming events that we want everyone to be aware 

of: 

• Earlier this week a flyer went home from the PTO regarding our annual Easter Egg 

Hunt / Basket Raffle.  The event will be on Saturday, April 5th from 9am-3pm.  PTO 

is asking for all students to donate one dollar (at least!) that can be used towards 

a raffle basket.  The flyer that went home is attached to this email. 

 

• SBCS has had a long-standing partnership with Master Khechen’s Martial Art 

Academy.  They have given students fee classes and have donated funds towards 

our events.  They are offering an “Adult street clothes self-defense seminar) for 

free on April 16th from 8:00-9:00 PM.  A flyer with more information is attached to 

this email.  

 

• March is Women’s History Month.  Our Women’s History Month Committee is 

putting together a great month of March!  So far, the students have been guessing 

at daily trivia and will have both a drawing and an essay contest.  In addition, 

there is a Tea Party scheduled for March 27th that will even include a “Living Wax 

Museum!”  More information will be on the flyer going home next week! 

 

• The month of April is recognized as Autism Awareness month.  One thing SBCS 
will be doing is sharing autism facts and personal stories about how autism has 
touched the lives of those here at SBCS.  If your family has a connection with 
someone on the spectrum, we'd love to have your child sign up to share a fun 
fact/story about them or how it has impacted them.  (Just a few sentences).  If 
your child interested in doing this on the morning announcements, please have 
them sign up with Mrs. Taggart or Ms. Morin by 3/28. 
 

• Our March Madness 3 on 3 Basketball Tournament is coming up for students in                               
grades 5-8.  During the school day on Tuesday, March 25th, we will have up to 24                                                                
teams competing to take home the trophies! Students in grades K-4 will have 
another round of “Unity Games” on this day as well! 
 

 
Thank you!  

SBCS Administration 

 

 

 

 


